
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
I pleased to share that I met with 
Birmingham City Council and they will be 
removing the generators and repairing 
the central heating system over the next 
2 to 3 weeks.  They are waiting for the 
asbestos report before they start.  This is 
great news for the school as the 
generators and heaters are rented at an 
expense to the children which impacts on 
our ability to provide the very best 
education for the children. 
 
I have spent more time in class this week 
and it is great to see the children so 
pleased to share their work with me.   
 
All staff have been discussing how we 
support all children's behaviour so they 
make the most of their learning 
opportunities this week.  Any feedback 
you have, especially about the use of 
Dojos please make contact. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
James Hill 
Executive Headteacher 

 

                       

    

 

 
  

  
 

   

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

    

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    Friday 27th April 2018

 
Attendance 

Please remember school attendance is vital for your child to 
do their best, and will be monitored closely by school.  

Punctuality 

There are still a number of children who are arriving late in the 
mornings.  With the lighter mornings coming, we are hoping to 
see an improvement in punctuality this term. 

   ATTENDANCE WHOLE SCHOOL 

THIS WEEK 93.5% 
    BEST CLASS ATTENDANCE 

WILLOW: 99.4% 

PARENTAL BEHAVIOUR IN THE SCHOOL 
PLAYGROUND 

Whilst parents are on the school premises, they must: 

• Act in a polite and respectful manner towards school 
staff, governors, pupils and other visitors. 

• Not display aggressive or threatening behaviour, or to 
use inappropriate language. 

• Help to create a welcoming environment which 
promotes equality and diversity. 

• Act as positive role models to pupils. 
• Support the school ethos of the 3 R’s, Respectful, 

Responsible and Ready. 
• Adhere to the School’s Code of Conduct for Adults 
• Please ensure all discussions and language is suitable 

for a primary school 

Important Dates for your 
Diary: 
Monday 30th April  
Reception pupils – Hearing Test 
Friday 4th May 
9.30 – 11.30 – School Nurse in school 
Thursday 3rd May 
2.45 – Parents of Year 2 SATs meeting 
2nd May – Class Photos 
Please ensure your child is smartly 
dressed in full school uniform. 
7th May – Bank Holiday Monday  
School closed 
8th May – KS1 SATs week 
14th May – KS2 SATs week 

PARENTS EVENING 

Wednesday 13th June – 4.30 – 6.30 
Thursday 14th June 3.30 – 5.30 

 
A letter will be going home nearer the date. 


